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Hello,

Please keep access to leverage funds available to any investor including retail investors as it is
today.

I use these funds on a regular basis and they are critical to my investment approach.

Changing this, would just take away investment vehicles from retail investors and give
more preferential treatment to the investor "street" class.

Please do not change this.
thanks
Dan
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